
 

30TH APRIL 2018 
4:30 – 6PM 
TODAY’S CHILD, SOCIAL 
NETWORKS AND BEING ONLINE: 
STAYING POSITIVE AND 
PROVIDING PRACTICAL 
SUPPORT 

Keeping our Children Safe Online 

The world is different from what we as children experienced.  We 

are now into ‘Generation Connected’ where our children are 

growing up in a world where they are always online and 

connected.   This session looks at the activities that children are 

taking part in, the issues that surround this activity, the latest 

research, and then progresses onto practical advice for parents to 

engage and support their children. 

  

FREE Training 

for Key Stage 2 

Parents 

____ 

How do we support 

our children not only 

to be safe but to 

have positive 

contributions to 

society? 

____ 

How do we make 

sure that people do 

not have their views 

influenced by ‘fake’ 

news? 

____ 

How do we protect 

our children now and 

for their future life? 

 

____ 

You Have Room for 

One More Here! 

VENUE & CONTACT 

ENMORE C OF E SCHOOL 

Enmore Road 

Bridgwater 

TA5 2DX 

 

Booking essential  

please contact: Dominique 

Beach 

01278 455531 

DBeach@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

 

 
 

 


